
NCC-046573-20 - On-street charging points for electric vehicles within a residential area 
 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act please see response below: 
 

The total 
number of 
council owned 
on-street 
charging points 
within a 
residential area 
and their 
location (i.e. 
street name). 
 

If applicable, 
the total 
number of 
connectors 
in respect of 
the charging 
points in 
residential 
areas as 
outlined in 
Q1. For 
example, two 
charging 
points with a 
total of four 
connectors. 
 

If applicable, 
the prices 
paid for 
using on-
street 
charging 
points within 
a residential 
area, along 
with any 
discounts 
offered for 
residents. 
 

If the council 
has applied 
for grant 
funding for 
on-street 
charging 
points within 
a residential 
area. If 
applicable, 
please 
advise how 
much the 
council 
applied for 
and how 
much was 
granted. 
 

What, if any, 
budget has 
been set 
aside to 
install 
council 
owned on-
street 
charging 
points within 
a residential 
area. 
 

When the council intends to install its first council owned 
on-street charging point(s) within a residential area. 
 

To date, there 
aren’t any on-
street EV 
charging points 
in 
Nottinghamshire. 

Not 
applicable  

Not 
applicable  

Not 
applicable  

Not 
applicable 

Whilst the County Council’s focus has been on the delivery 
of the off-street EV charging infrastructure one of the 
planned next steps will be to identify the most appropriate 
on-street and rural EV charging infrastructure.   
 
The County Council is undertaking a study during 2020/21 
to help identify the most appropriate electric vehicle 
charging infrastructure for both its rural and urban highway 



networks.  County Council elected members will consider 
the outcomes of the study when completed and determine 
potential future priorities for investment  
 
Details of the County Council's plans for electric vehicle 
charging points can be found in the Nottinghamshire CC 
Policy Committee EV charging infrastructure report. 
 

 
 We trust this now resolves your enquiry and where we have not been able to provide details we expect that this information is not held by 

Nottinghamshire county Council at this time. 

We suggest all requesters search under our publication scheme in advance of requesting information under the freedom of information act. 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 

 

You can use the search facility using keywords. i.e. un regulated / care / home etc. 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our 

decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 

email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  

   

Kind Regards 

Complaints and Information Team 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall 
 
Dear Sir, 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/DMS/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=k551oJKLhjYYT4%2foW91FGGQgiTuNI8xf8Hcw306NcxXSgYa8trYXEQ%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/DMS/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=k551oJKLhjYYT4%2foW91FGGQgiTuNI8xf8Hcw306NcxXSgYa8trYXEQ%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk


  
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide me with the following information in relation to on-street charging points for 
electric vehicles within a residential area; 
  

1. The total number of council owned on-street charging points within a residential area and their location (i.e. street name). 
2. If applicable, the total number of connectors in respect of the charging points in residential areas as outlined in Q1. For example, two 

charging points with a total of four connectors. 
3. If applicable, the prices paid for using on-street charging points within a residential area, along with any discounts offered for residents. 
4. If the council has applied for grant funding for on-street charging points within a residential area. If applicable, please advise how much 

the council applied for and how much was granted. 
5. What, if any, budget has been set aside to install council owned on-street charging points within a residential area. 
6. When the council intends to install its first council owned on-street charging point(s) within a residential area. 

  
If this information is publicly available, please provide me with any URLs. Please could you reply to this request via email. 
  
Should you have any queries on this request, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
 


